## Mill Hill Matters



★ Newsletter

**Edition 18** 

28th May 2021

## SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK

Who has impressed their teacher this week?

Who has impressed their teacher this week?		
Miss	Isaac Rowen - for becoming more	
Rooney	independent and amazing phonics	
Mrs Button	Lily Wood - for making us smile all the	
Mrs Newby	time	
Mrs	T-J Clarke - for amazing number	
Withington	bonds work in maths	
Mrs	Jack Tilley - for writing a detailed	
Harvey	mystery story opening	
Mr	Leighton Ward - for fantastic story	
Warden	writing in literacy	
Miss	Jacob Willis - for a positive attitude	
Perry	towards his learning	
Mr	Abigail Antcliff - for producing some	
Rochfort	great writing in English	

We are very excited at the prospect of the new updated uniform which we are gradually introducing over the next two years. There has been a great deal of positivity around the changes, in particular we have had great feedback about the new colour As we have explained, there is absolutely no obligation to purchase the new design immediately. We will only have jumpers available to start with and the black jumpers for Year 6 will remain the same.

Enjoy a rest over Half Term and we will see everyone back for the last 7 weeks of the school year on Monday 7th June.

R. Bainbridge
Head Teacher

# Whole School Attendance

School Target 97%

95.8%



OUR READING STARS this week are...

Rec Scarlett O'Gorman

Year 1 Zofia Malecka Year 2 Amie Hodgson

Year 3 / 4 Tabitha Jagger Year 3 / 4 Logan Kerry

Year 5 Alexis Tickle

Year 6 Keira Foster

#### **COVID RELATED ABSENCE**

If your child is absent because they have had, or are awaiting, test results (especially over the weekend or holidays) please inform the school immediately on <a href="mailto:notify@millhill.n-yorks.sch.uk">notify@millhill.n-yorks.sch.uk</a>

Thank you.

### **STOP PRESS!**

Jack is smiling, he is coming back in to listen to readers after Half
Term!



NON UNIFORM DAY 9th JULY

Bag2School

Please note that our car park is full, it is used by school and Flutterbys Day Care. Parents should not be entering in their cars.



51 children are bringing home 100% attendance certificates today!

## **ATTENDANCE**

WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN!

WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN:		
Cook SR	92.9%	
Darwin LB/SN	96.7%	
Seacole WW	95.2%	
Newton SH	96.2%	
Churchill AW	97.7%	
Pankhurst EP	95.8%	
Shakespeare MR	97.3%	

Friday 28th May - Break up for Half term

Monday 7th June - School re-opens after Half Term

Monday 28th June - Wednesday 30th June - Year 6

Residential Visit to Carlton Lodge

Friday 9th July - Bag2School - Non Uniform Day

Friday 23rd July - School closes for Summer

Monday 20th Sept - Wednesday 22nd September 
Year 5 Residential Visit to Carlton Lodge



A warm Mill Hill welcome to Mrs Kate Beck who is joining us as EYFS Lead in September. We are extremely lucky, Mrs Beck is a very experienced Reception Teacher who comes highly recommended.

In her spare time she loves being with her family and being outside on adventures.